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1 May 2024 
 
 
 
Hon. Danielle Smith 
Premier of Alberta 
307 Legislature Building 
10800 - 97 Avenue 
Edmonton, AB  T5K 2B6 
 

Dear Premier Smith, 
 
 
On April 29, 2024, the University of Alberta’s General Faculties Council (GFC) passed a motion regarding 
BIll 18, the Provincial Priorities Act.   At the request of the GFC, I am providing you with a copy of the 
motion. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Bill Flanagan 
President and Vice-Chancellor 
 
c.c.  Hon. Rajan Sawhney, Minister of Advanced Education 
 
Attachment 


